UPDATE  # 5- IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR LYNBROOK CROSS COUNTRY RUNNERS

1. You have to have your Health Cards and Steroid forms filled out before you can practice with the team. If you haven’t got your Physical don’t wait. Remember you need a NEW Physical at the beginning of every  school year.

2. You still need to come by practice for the announcements even if you don’t have your health card and steroid form.

3. I will bring Health Cards to practice to hand them out or you can pick them up at the Lynbrook office or go to (Lynbrooksports.com) and you can download them. 

4. On the Lynbrook page look for Pre-Season Checklist on the upper left hand corner of the page, it has all the information you’ll need.

5. We will meet at the Football Field house ( the wood building next to the track) on our first practice day August 17 (Monday). Until then we meet at Rainbow Park as usual.

6. Start thinking about the Marshall Clark 4 Miler on Aug 22.

